
Kindergarten News October 13, 2020 

I hope you all enjoyed Columbus Day. 

  
The kindergarten classroom is a busy place.  We are 
learning about fall and all the wonderful things that go 
with this season; fire safety, Columbus Day, bats,     
spiders, pumpkins, drug awareness and Thanksgiving. 

We will continue to work on blending sounds together to 
make words.  I have added the word family (_at) and 
the sight words  (yes, no, go, so, to, do, ) to our list.  
You can find our list on the back of this newsletter. 

 
If you are interested in helping with our Halloween  
party, please let me know by text, call or Dojo message.   

 
 

 

Costume Parade and Halloween Party  
Friday, October 30 

Students may bring their Halloween costumes to school 
in their backpacks on this day. Please make sure your 
child’s costume and shoes are comfortable. We will be 
walking to the football field and around our school  
trick-or-treating. 

 
No face paint is allowed at school.   
 
Your child’s costume does not have to be fancy or store 
bought. A cheerleading suit or a cowboy hat and boots 
will work great.  
I am not sure what time our costume parade at the 
football field will be, I’ll let you know as soon as I found 
out. 

 

Special Points of Interest: 

• Oct. 23            
Student  
and  
Teacher 
Holiday 

• Oct. 30      
Costume       
Parade and 
Party 

• Nov. 6  
Longhorn 
Enrichment 
(another fun 
day) 

• Nov.13     
Student      
Holiday 

• Nov. 23-27 
Thanksgiving 
Holidays 


